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Restaurant openings in NYC: Magnolia 
Restaurant, DeKalb Market Hall

Craving something new? We've got you covered.

Whether you're just in need of a change, looking for your new neighborhood 
spot or want to stay ahead of the curve when it comes to the next big 
restaurant trend, the city is always delivering with new food destinations.

Here's a look at some upcoming and recent openings that offer a little variety 
for your dining life.

Upcoming:

The Campbell, opening in May: Grand Central Terminal lost its iconic bar, 
the Campbell Apartment, last year. In its place, at 15 Vanderbilt Ave., the 
Gerber Group, behind such nightlife and dining destinations as Mr. Purple and 
Irvington, is offering a new place to grab a drink before that commute home. 
Expect classic and modern cocktails alongside a menu of bar fare and lunch 
specialties in the refurbished space. 
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